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Relevant text:

Mr HIBBINS: Thank you, Chair. Thank you, ministerial team for appearing this morning. |
want to ask about the grand prix. Now, that is going to take place in November this year is
my understanding. Will it then revert back to normal and occur in March the following year?
Is that the plan?

Mr HIBBINS: Okay. Do you know of the time line in terms of when that decision will be
made?

Mr PAKULA: Look, | can come back to you on that. My recollection is that Formula One
management tend to make their announcement about the following season’s race dates in
around about October, but | might be out by a month or so. But I think it is around about
October.

Answer:

The following season’s Formula One race dates are usually made public late November or early
December in the year prior. As an example, the date of the 2020 Formula One Australian Grand Prix
was publicly announced on 10 December 2019.




